
From: Elena Adames [mailto:eadames@ambarco.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 3:04 PM 
To: Steve Auger <Steve.Auger@floridahousing.org>; Ken Reecy <Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: FW: Upcoming HOME RFA 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
As it pertains to Ms. Mades’ comment below, we’d like to concur with her suggestion that you allow 
non-rural developments to apply, while maintaining a priority for rural developments. 
 
We appreciate your time and effort in all the various RFAs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elena M. Adames 
President 
Ambar3, LLC 
13611 S. Dixie Hwy., Ste. 374 
Miami, FL  33176 
305-216-1894  
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